
   BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOOL 
         School Notice 
  Classes: - Std. IX and X 
 

No.:2024-25                                                                                                             Date: 06/09/2024 

    

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 This is to inform you that on occasion of Ganesh Chaturthi on Saturday 07/09/2024 

 there will be a holiday for school. Class Test scheduled on Saturday has been postponed 

 to Monday 09/09/2024 and will be conducted during regular school timings. 


